NEW HANOVER COUNTY

320 CHESTNUT STREET
WILMINGTON, NORTH CAROLINA 28401

June 30, 1986

Chairman, County Commissioners
Members of County Commission

Mayor, City of Wilmington
Members of City Council

It is requested that the Consolidation Charter Commission be
granted an extension through November 7, 1986, to complete the
preparation of a Consolidation Charter.

The Charter Commission, since the organizational meeting on
March 26, 1986, has met two to three times a month. In
addition, the Charter Commission Committees have held numerous
meetings in working toward completion by July 15, 1986. It is
the opinion of the Charter Commission members, after a careful
assessment of the material and importance of this task, that
additional time is necessary to prepare a proposed charter for
the consolidated governments of New Hanover County and the City
of Wilmington. A motion was introduced and passed unanimously

at the June 23, 1986, Charter Commission meeting, to request
this extension.

I believe that you agree with the Commission members on the
significance of this task and the importance of preparing a

comprehensive charter for presentation to the residents which it
will affect.

Sincerely,

LA
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Walter L. Baker, Chairman
Consolidation Charter Commission




®ffice Of

Jonathan Barfield, Sr.
Chairman

Board of Commissioners

Vice-Chairman

S o New Hanouver County
Nolan O’'Neal 320 Ghestnut Street

Commissioner
Claud O’Shields, Jr.
Commissioner
G. Felix Cooper
County Manager
Robert W. Pope
County Attorney
Lucie F. Harrell July 8, 1986

Clerk to the Board

MWilmington, North Carplina 28401-4093
Telephone (918) 341-7148

Mr. Walter L. Baker, Chairman
Consolidation Charter Commission
320 Chestnut Street

Wilmington, N. C. 28401

Dear Mr. Baker:

At the regularly scheduled meeting of July 7, 1986, The New
Hanover County Board of Commissioners unanimously approved
granting your request for an extension through November 7, 1986,
for completion and preparation of a Consolidation Charter.

On behalf of the Board of Commissioners, thank you for the
time and effort being given by members of the Charter Commission
in preparing a comprehensive document to be presented to the
citizens of the County.

Sincerely,

MJ s
Fred Retchin
Vice-Chairman
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cc: County Commissioners
G. Felix Cooper, County Manager
Robert W. Pope, County Attorney



